SEEKING PEACE IN THE PACIFIC

by Brian Macdonald-Milne

“There are many books that are born out of a
lifetime of intimate relationships and experiences
with a particular context and people. This is one of
them! The Anglican Church of Melanesia is grateful
and indebted to Fr. Brian Macdonald-Milne for his
many years of service to the Church and people

of the Solomon Islands, and for his contributions
through this work to the limited annals of
recorded history written about the Church and
this archipelago. We commend this historical
work. Brian is someone with a lifetime of passion
for our people, islands, languages, cultures and
history from the very beginning of his vocation. "

The Revd Nigel Kelaepa
Secretary of The Melanesian Board of Mission

“This book is a treasure. It has resurrected

and breathed new and fresh life into our
Melanesian history. | commend it to those
who want to study Pacific Church History and

n Macdonald-Milne any who have a desire to be a missionary.”

Willie Alaha Pwa’lsiho

Assistant Bishop of Chester
Former Bishop of Malaita, Solomon Islands
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